
 

 

Indian Society for Atherosclerosis Research – Delhi Chapter 

28th October, 2024 

URGENT MESSAGE (REMINDER) 

Dear Members of the ISAR Delhi Chapter, 

In continuation of the previously issued election notice and after reviewing the 
nominations received, the following information has been updated.  

Candidates who have filed their nomination for two positions (indicated in TV 
bold) are directed to choose the position they wish to contest & withdraw their 
nomination for the other post by the deadline, today the 28th October. 

 As already notified, these contestants shall stand disqualified if not complied 
with. 

 
 

Dr.  D.K. Srivastava 
CEO, DC-ISAR 2024-26 Elections 
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